The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall:
LEVEL OF NOTIFICATION: Retail pharmacy

SUPPLIER: Avkare

IDescription lot# |ExpDate |INDC lupc |
| 125246 ||02/28/2021 | [ |
IDUTASTERIDE CPO.5MG AVK UD30@ (24532 |[10/31/2020 [50268028213 35026828213 |
| 123647 ]l06/30/2020 || | |

Avkare is recalling the above lots due to out of specifications finding of related compounds. This
recall is to the retail pharamcy level.

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required.




